
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

To: All Traffic Review Committee Members and Other Interested Parties

From: Jason Dupuis, Transportation / Project Engineer

Date: June 12, 2015

RE: Meeting Cancellation

The upcoming Traffic Review Committee meeting which was scheduled for Monday, June 22, 2015
has been cancelled. At this time, there are not enough agenda items for a meeting. Our next meeting is
scheduled to be held on July 27, 2015 at 1:30 p.m.

Please feel free to contact me at 364-6735 if you have any questions.

Jason Dupuis

Jason Dupuis, P.E.
Transportation Engineer
City of Beloit


